That Sir, in addition to above, it was decided during the recent visit made by
the Deputy Commissioner, South Andaman District to Harbatabad area, a joint
committee consist of AAJVS, Police, Revenue and PRI was to be constituted
regarding the settlement of compensation to the affected families from Jarawa
attacks which is an appreciable proposal but regret to say that the same has yet
to be constituted.

In view of the above circumstances, it would be more appreciable, if the
matter may be got settled to save the safety life of the villagers from unforeseen
events in near future.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

-

(ANAND AMRIT RAJ)

Copy to :-

1. The Secretary (AAJVS), A&N Administration, Port Blair for kind
information and necessary action.

2. The Deputy Commissioner, South Andaman District for information and
necessary action.

3. The Superintendent of Police (SA), South Andaman District, Port Blair for
information and necessary action. /

(ANAND AMRIT RAJ)




